
/ ATLANTA 
PUBLIC 
SCHOOLS 

Frank L. Stanton Elementary School 
Phyllis Earls, Ed. D., Principal 

Pearls@Atlanta.kI2.ga.us 
1625 Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive, S.W. 

Atlanta, Georgia 30314 
(0) 404-802-7500 (Fax) 404-756-8689 Making A Diffe r e n c e 

February 19, 2014 

Dear Ms. Womack, 

Frank L. Stanton's (FLS) 2013-2014 theme: "Our focus is Teacher Effectiveness, and our goal is High Student 
Achievement," guides our planned purpose to provide ongoing professional learning opportunities for our teachers 
throughout the year to ensure that our students are provided quality instruction every day. Thanks to donors like Lila 
\X/omack and Friends, schools are afforded the opportunity to foster an environment that prizes and supports our most 
important clients, the students! 

On behalf of the Frank L. Stanton Elementary School (FLS) family, I would like to thank you for generously donating a 
bike and helmet to each student. Ms. Womack, I applaud your selfless, yearlong dream "to get our students moving 
outside" and commitment towards working diligently to empower the community to "Pay it Forward." Your dream was 
realized during our school-wide Bike Giveaway on Saturday, December 14, 2013, which is a day that will long be 
remembered in the annals of history for Frank L. Stanton Elementary School. As a result of your gifts to our school, our 
students enjoy exercising outdoors and will hopefully maintain this life-long health and wellness habit. 

Ms. \X1omack, your commitment, thoughtfulness, and heartfelt donations to 200+ students not only helped to ease the 
burdens of our parents and guardians, but also assisted them in weathering the financial crises in their lives during the 
holiday season. The seemingly truckloads of bikes and helmets provided to our students and families, renewed their hopes 
and strengthen their will. This event was a phenomenal experience that served as a lifeline to our school, a true value added 
and needed boost to the Frank L. Stanton community at-large. Please know that our parents and students continually 
express their gratitude and overall appreciation for your hard work and thoughtfulness. 

Again, thank you for considering Frank L. Stanton Elementary School for this donation. Your generous donations have 
made a mark and rneasureable difference in our customer service and school climate; and culture relations throughout our 
community Thus, your kindness is immensely appreciated by our families, faculty, staff and most importantly, our future ... 
our students. 

Finally, I hope that you enjoy reading the tangible student-made cards expressing their sincere appreciation for such a 
wonderful gift. No goods or services of any value were or will be transferred to you in connection with the donation of 
bikes and helmets to each student. Please keep written acknowledgement of your donation for your tax records. 

Once again, thank you for your generous donation . 

. . .cerely, ,~~ 

sEEf.. 
Pri 'pal 
Frank L. Stanton Elementary School 
Tax ID Number: 58-6000134 




